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CURRICULUM NEWSLETTER
October – December 2021
Class Teacher – Mrs Corkish 
Primary 1
Dear Parent/Carer,

I hope you find the following information useful.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

General Information
This term P1 will have PE lessons on Tuesdays and Thursdays with Miss Davies.
Please remember that water bottles are welcome in class to keep the children hydrated.  Water should be brought to school in a plastic bottle, refilled with fresh water at home daily.  
Learning focus this term
This term our Interdisciplinary focus (topic) is Autumn.
We will be learning:
· About the seasons and the changes in autumn.
· About hedgehogs and other animals that hibernate.

Literacy
We will be learning to:
· Recognise and read the initial sounds taught.
· Begin to use our knowledge of phonics to read and spell little words.
· Write the sounds taught using correct letter formation.
Numeracy
We will be learning to:
· Recognise and count some coins.
· Share and group concrete materials equally.

· Use ordinal numbers.

Health and Wellbeing
We will be learning to:

· To begin to demonstrate consideration for others needs and feelings while participating in activities
How can you help?

· Discuss and question your child’s learning regularly.

· Support your child as required with their homework.

· If you have any specialist knowledge, expertise or contacts that might support P1 in their learning then please contact us.
Many thanks for your support.

Mrs Corkish
P1 Class Teacher 
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